
 

 
 

February 8, 2024 
 

 

Via email only 

 
Senator Cameron Henry 
President of the Senate 
State Capitol Building 
Post Office Box 94183 
Baton Rouge, LA 70804 
apa.senatepresident@legis.la.gov 
 

 
Representative Phillip R. DeVillier 
Speaker of the House 
State Capitol Building 
Post Office Box 94062 
Baton Rouge, LA 70804 
apa.housespeaker@legis.la.gov 
 

 
Re:  R.S. 49:966K Rulemaking Annual Report for 2023 
 
Dear President Henry and Speaker DeVillier: 
 
The Louisiana Architects Selection Board (LASB), a rulemaking agency, hereby submits the following 
annual report in accordance with La. R.S. 49:966K. 
 
The LASB has taken no action with respect to adoption, amendment, or repeal of any rule as the LASB 
proposed no such rule during 2023; the LASB has taken no action with respect to any proposed fee 
adoption, increase, or decrease as the LASB proposed no such fee during 2023; and, the LASB did not 
respond to any petition or submission under La. R.S. 49:961 as the LASB received no such petitions or 
submissions during 2023. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Yekeatha Smothers 
Secretary, Louisiana Architects Selection Board 


